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Junior Touch Rugby 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Expressions of interest are currently being taken for Junior (Year 9-10) Touch Rugby for 
Pinehurst during Term 4.  

We do not currently have a coach or referee for this sport, so if you are interested in 
coaching and/or refereeing, please get in touch with Melanie Puckett.  

Please read the following information and complete the online registration through the 
Pinehurst website by Friday 13th September. 

Grades: Junior Boys, Junior Girls and Junior Mixed 
Games:  
 

Tuesday, game times between 4pm – 6:30pm 

Dates (TBC as information has not been finalised):  

Tuesday 22nd October – Tuesday 19th November 

Games will be 12 minute halves with a 2 minute half time break 

Training: Subject to coach availability – Day and time to be confirmed 

Venue: Taharota Park, Takapuna (TBC) 

Costs:  The season will be $100.00 
This includes registration fees & uniform hire 

Costs will be charged to your school account. No refunds will be 
provided after registration closing date. 

Gear Required:  College Sports tops, PE shorts and sports shoes 

Transportation: Parents will be responsible for transport to and from games. If this is 
an issue, please contact us so we can arrange transport for your child. 

Draws will be given to players as soon as they are available. They are 
also available via the College Sport Auckland App on your mobile 
phone 

Commitment 
Required: 

Players must make team practices and games a priority over the 
season and organise other commitments around these 

If a player cannot make a practice through injury/illness or family 
circumstance then they must ring the coach/manager as soon as 
possible, not pass messages through other players. 

Registration: Register here Sports Registration | Pinehurst School  

Entries close Friday 13th September 2024 

 
Kind regards 
 
Melanie Puckett 
College Sports Coordinator 
  

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 420  
Email: melanie.puckett@pinehurst.school.nz 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

